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Barry Martin <barrygmartin@yahoo.com>
Wednesday, February 10, 2010 9:34 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

MB Trading recognizes the importance of regulation that
strengthens industry oversight. We agree with policing and
regulating the industry, as was Congress’ intent when
empowering the CFTC to create additional rules. However,
we don’t agree with policies that might clearly disadvantage
firms in the United States which in turn disadvantage you,
the client. We encourage you to voice your individual
opinion directly to the CFTC. The Public Comment Period is
open for 60 days from the date of publication, which was
January 13, 2010. You may find the entire draft proposal
here: CFTC.Gov and you may contact the CFTC directly by
sending an email to secretary@cftc.gov with "Regulation
of Retail I~ore×’’ in the subject line.
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To who it may concern,

Please do not change the leverage ability for us here in the US. This will take away individuals to be
able to compete in a market that the big banks or business’ will only be able to take the risk.
This is niot right.

Please reevaluate this the minimun capital.

Thans for your reconsideration.

Barfry

Barry G. Martin
407- 595- 0514
barryGmartin@yahoo.com


